
S 1000 R and S 1000 XR Programming Execution Break 
BMW will be announcing a Safety Recall for S 1000 R and XR models that may have 
been programmed during a dealer visit since 4/3/2019.  

A programming stop (execution break) for these models was implemented on Jan 20, 
2023, to prevent further issues from potentially occurring. 

The solution will be an I-Level update for these models in the coming weeks.  

A bulletin is being produced and will be published soon. 

If you have a situation where the bike absolutely needs to be programmed, a TSARA 
case will need to be created for these urgent cases. 
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